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Dear Parents & Carers,       5th March 2025 

We have been asked if we would like to enter a team/teams for the Caterham, Oxted and Godstone Lions 

Club Swimathon on Saturday, 10th May 2025 from 1pm – 4pm at De Stafford School. This event is open to 

parents and children. Any money raised will be split 50/50 between us and the Lions Club. You are able to 

choose how many lengths you can swim but participants must be able to swim at least 25 metres.  

 

We thought this would be a great way to raise money to replace the lights in the school hall, which are 

used for productions, whilst at the same time giving support to the local causes and charities chosen by 

the Lions. We were lucky enough to receive a financial donation towards the Butterfly Project last year in 

addition to the money raised at the Swimathon.  

 

The number of teams we will be able to enter will depend on the places still available so we are keen to 

respond to the Lions as quickly as possible. If you or your child would like to participate, please complete 

the Google Form as soon as possible and at the latest by Monday 24th March. We can then arrange you 

into teams once we know how many team places the Lions will be able to allocate to us. 

 

https://forms.gle/on6XDECJwX2jAgqy8  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Friends Committee  

 

Caterham, Oxted and Godstone Lions Club  

Swimathon 2025  

 

 

                    Save the Date  

                                                    Saturday 10th May 2025  

                                                              1pm – 4pm  

 

 
 

https://forms.gle/on6XDECJwX2jAgqy8

